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OFFICE OF DISASTER PREPAREDNESS AND EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT

	TO:           A   L   L        M   E   D   I   A          H   O   U   S   E   S

	FROM:  Kerry-Ann Morris, Information Officer

DEPT:    Information and Training

PHONE:      (876) 928-5111-4                  FAX:  (876) 928-5503/ 928-8763

WEBSITE:  www.odpem.org.jm


PRESS RELEASE #2

Issued on:
Thursday, March 13, 2008 at 5:15 p.m. 

Oil Spill in Kingston Harbour Successfully Cleaned Up – Marine Environment Safe

The Office of Disaster Preparedness and Emergency Management (ODPEM) is reporting that the oil spill that occurred in the Kingston Harbour yesterday, March 12, has been effectively cleaned up. A visit by the ODPEM team to the site today revealed that operations at the Port had returned to normal. 

Investigations revealed that the spill occurred in the early morning hours on Wednesday, during the bunkering process for a ship docked at APM Terminals. The spill no longer represents a threat to the marine environment in the Harbour. 

Contact: Kerry-Ann Morris, Information Officer, kmorris@odpem.org.jm 
---END---











